
 

 
COME, HOLY SPIRIT! 
We believe in one God, the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit.  Just as 

Jesus assured the Apostles that the Spirit of truth would guide them, 

we, too, can count on the holy Spirit to strengthen us in faith, hope 

and charity. 

 

 
PLEASE KEEP OUR SICK IN YOUR PRAYERS  

Keaton Morano, Lynn Frisby, Charlie Arguelles, Helen Languirand, Robert 

Moniot, Susan Gary Sigurnjak, Lee Slater, Bob Kridle, Paul Vitale, Steve 

Lyons, Michael J. Kessler, Charles Wesley Ryan, Jr., Linden Brashier, 

Ansley Jones, Ann Marie Andrews, Fr. Beau Roberts, Sondra Fox, Tommy 

Ardoline, Robert McClellan, Brandon Brashier, Dr. David and Aimee 

Dugger, Julie Martel, Matthew Martel, Larry Kostmayer, Ansley Gilich, 

Adonna Creel Currie, Jackie Clark, Ivan Kovacevich, Peter Skrmetta, Kay 

Semski, Kevin Kavanagh, Carolyn Urbanoto,  Mable Viator, Buck O’Gea, 

Nick Pass, Sue and Gene Daudelin, Lesa Walker-Kirkman, Lehwmon 

Skrmetti, Annette Luther, Macklyn Holloway, Mary Wimberly, Tiffany 

Whitehead, Holly Hill, Georgia Bellais Dominick, Mickey Bradley, Greg 

Hotaling, Jack Joachim, Jr. and all of our Homebound Parishioners. 
 

EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL 
On Saturday June 18, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m., The 

Diocese of Biloxi will kick off this 3 year celebration of the 

Eucharist with Mass and a Eucharistic procession around the 

Cathedral of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Join us for 

Mass and a Eucharist Procession to begin the celebration. 
 

COMMUNION VISITATION 
 

Jesus says of you and me, “You are the salt of the 

earth”.  No one should be deprived of the Most 

Holy Eucharist because they are homebound, 

elderly, have no means of getting to Mass and/or 

sick in their home.  Sister Jackie Tarrant, RSM will gladly bring the 

Eucharist to you in your home.  Together we can be “salt of the 

earth”.  Sister can be reached at the rectory at 228-374-1717. 

 

ADORATION 

There will be adoration in the Chapel on Monday morning, June 

13th, from 7:00 a.m. until 7:55 am., and on Thursday evening, 

June 16th, from 6-7 p.m. Come let us adore Christ the Lord. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to David and Priscilla Wyrwich on being inducted 

into the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre of Jerusalem on 

May 29th! 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Mon   Jun 13  1 Kgs 21:1-16, Mt 5:38-42, Is 61:1-3a, 

   Lk 10:1-9 

Tue  Jun 14  1 Kgs 21:17-29, Mt 5:43-48 

Wed  Jun 15  2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14, Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 

Thu     Jun 16  Sir 48:1-14, Mt 6:7-15 

Fri       Jun 17  2 Kgs 11:1-4, 9-18, 20, Mt 6:19-23 

Sat       Jun 18   2 Chr 24:17-25, Mt 6:24-34 

Sun      Jun 19  Gn 14:18-20, 1 Cor 11:23-26, Lk 9:11b-17 
 

YOUR SUNDAY TITHING AND CONTRIBUTIONS
  
  

                 Regular Collections        $                          11,998.00 

                 Maintenance                    $                              1,665.00 

                 Capital Improvement  $                               572.00 

                 Miscellaneous    $                            1,435.00 

          TOTAL COLLECTION  $                             15,670.00 

Thank you for your generous contributions! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Mon. Jun 13  Adoration, 7-7:55 a.m., Chapel  

Women of Mary, 5:30 p.m. 

Tues. Jun 14  Men of St. Joseph, 7:00 a.m. 

   RCIA, SHC, 6:00 p.m.  

                              Bingo Mania, 5:30 p.m. 

Wed. Jun 15               Cleaning TEAM B 

Thur. June 16  Adoration, 6-7 p.m., Chapel 

 
PERMANENT DEACONATE ORDINATION 

On Saturday, June 25th at 10:30 am – Bishop Louis F. Kihneman, 

III and all of the Biloxi Diocese will celebrate the installation of six 

men into the position of “Permanent Diaconate”: Calvin C. 

Authement-Sacred Heart, Hattiesburg, Jerry W, Dubuisson-St. 

Thomas, Long Beach, Joseph D. Lichtenhan-St. Thomas, 

Hattiesburg, Joseph M. McIntyre-St. Mary, Gautier, M. Stephen 

O’Brien-Our Lady of Victories, Pascagoula and Nativity BVM 

Cathedral’s own Keith M. Gibson will be installed. This celebration 

is open to all of the Diocese of Biloxi to observe and celebrate. 

Come and join in supporting these individuals in this very special 

Mass of dedication, devotion and service. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
Vacation Bible School: June 27 - July 1, 2022; Time: 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 

noon daily; Cost: $30 per child (includes t-shirt, daily snack & 

activities); Participants: Current Kindergarten - 5th grade students; 

Adult & Youth Volunteers are needed (current 6th graders & older). 

Please contact Kristy Arguelles (228) 324-9934 for more 

information. *SIGN UP TODAY!* T-SHIRT ORDERS WILL BE 
PLACED JUNE 14! 
 

WAFFLE HOUSE PIES FOR THE FOURTH OF JULY 

Waffle House Pies for 4th of July Celebrations!  Order chocolate, 

apple, or pecan pies, $10 each (arrive frozen) and support our youth 

attending Steubenville Atlanta, July 8-10. Contact Kristy (228)324-

9934, or any of these youth to place an order: Nicholas Arguelles, 

Sam Burke, Jr., Taylor Chereskin,  Joseph Codella, Jordan Lowery, 

John Luke McClure, Kolby McClure, Dylan Mitchell, and McRae 

Ross. 

Nativity B.V.M. June 12, 2022 
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 



EXTRAORDINARY 

MINISTERS 

 

Jun 18               4:00 pm 

Janey Mattina 

 

Jun 19               7:00 am 

Nancy Powell 

                           9:00 am 

John Brauchle 

                          11:00 am 

Traci Kessler 

                           5:30 pm 

Teresa Ballinger 

LECTORS 

          
Jun 18                  4:00 pm 

Janey Mattina 

 

Jun 19                   7:00 am 

Joe Powell 

                               9:00 am 

Al Simons, Jr. 

                             11:00 am 

M/M Tarrant 

                             5:30 pm 

Maggie Landry 

CANTORS 
 

Jun 18            10:00 am 

Betsy Usckkrat 

CATHEDRAL CHOIR 

Jun 18            4:00 pm 

K. C. Arnold 
 

Jun 19             9:00 am 

Elizabeth Cobb 

                        11:00 am 

John Welter 

CATHEDRAL CHOIR 

ALTAR SERVERS 

 

 

Jun 18                4:00 pm 

Iris Ellis 

McKinzy Lawson 

 

Jun 19               7:00 am 

Tristan Davis 

Kingston Davis 

                           9:00 am 

Sophia Carreon 

Olivia Codella 

Banks Ellis 

                           11:00 am 

Tarrant Family 

Kaylin Smith 

                            5:30 pm 

Julia Landry 

Arguelles Family 

    

 

RCIA 
The Rite of Christian Initiation is an invitation for adults to explore 

their interests, or to enhance their knowledge, in the Roman Catholic 

Church. The R.C.I.A. lays out a process in which men and women 

are guided and cared for as they awaken in faith and are gradually 

introduced to the Catholic way of life. The Nativity Parish will begin 

R.C.I.A. classes again in the Fall. Participants will meet weekly for 

nine months in the Sacred Heart Center. If you are interested, please 

contact Greg or Penny Payne at 228-365-6348. 
 

BINGO MANIA  

Doors will open at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday Jun 14, 2022. The 

following families are scheduled for June 14, 2022: Hargrove 

(Stephanie), Hebert (Scottie & Erin), Hosey (Aaron & Irma), 

Johnston (Ryan & Loren), Jordan (Robert & Aimee), Kavanagh 

(Kevin & Lisa) and Keokanlaya (Noi).   If you are unable to 

attend, it is your responsibility to secure a  replacement. 
 

BINGO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Every Tuesday evening, we hold bingo in the building behind 

the Sacred Heart Center. Our bingo provides direct funding to 

our Nativity Elementary School; keeping the cost of tuition low, 

funding parishioners' subsidies, and supporting the purchase of 

supplies.  At this time, we need individuals to assist with the 

management of the program and most urgently, volunteers for 

our kitchen. Even just one night a month would be a huge 

help.  The most precious donation is the donation of your time. 

Please prayerfully consider volunteering your time to this 

important ministry. For more information, please contact Fr. 

Godfrey, Sarah Barhonovich at 228-234-7747 or Charnell 

Martinez at 228-596-1118. 

 

NATIVITY BVM CATHEDRAL & “MY PARISH”: Our 

Cathedral now has an App called “My Parish” for communicating 

with our congregational family. This App provides a whole host of 

information & details pertaining to the life and activities of our 

Church. Schedules, events, concerts, messages from our Clergy, the 

weekly bulletin and more are all available on this new feature. To 

download this is quick and can be completed in seconds by texting 

APP to 55321. This is free to all. If you need assistance or have 

further questions – contact Mrs. Tracie Strayham at 

tracie@lameyelectric.com or call – 228 424-3205. 

 
6:30 AM                                                                                   8:00 AM 

Mon  Jun 13   Chester Balius Family            George Cavanaugh (S.I.)    

Tue  Jun 14   Tucei Family                                       Charles Romero 

Wed  Jun 15   Bob & Penny Rogalin                     Collins-Sims Family                             

Thu      Jun 16   Nora Ziz                                       Colbi Capuano (S.I.) 

Fri  Jun 17   Gwen Gollotte                        Gaspar & Mary Piserich 

Sat  Jun 18   Bishop Roger Morin     4               Two Brothers (S.I.) 

Sun      Jun 19 7   Neil Broussard           9                                       FTP        

11:00  Sam Ardoline & John Sherman, Jr.    5:30   Mrs. Jud Robertson 

 

FROM THE MUSIC & FINE ARTS MINISTRY: 
 

Hymns/Sacred Songs for Saturday, June 11th - 4 pm Mass & 

Sunday, June 12th - 9 & 11 am Masses 

 
Opening Hymn:  “Holy, Holy, Holy”   # 202 

Offertory Hymn:  “All Hail, Adored Trinity”   # 711 

Communion Song:  “A Place At Your Table”   # 348 

Recessional Song:  “Holy God, We Praise Thy Name”  # 377 

 
Cantors:  Saturday –  4 pm –   Terry Maddox 

 Sunday --  9 am –   Sabree Puzz 

11 am –   John Welter  

 Cathedral Choir 

 

CATHEDRAL CHOIR: The Cathedral Choir welcomes 

interested/new singers at any point in time. Rehearsals are at 6:30 

p.m. on Wednesday evenings on the stage of Sacred Heart 

Academy. Next weekend, the Cathedral Choir will sing at the 11 am 

Sunday, June 19th Corpus Christi Mass celebrated by Bishop 

Kihneman. 

 

“GLORIA IN EXCELSIS”: The Cathedral’s Community Choral 

Society welcomes new members at any time. They rehearse on 

Tuesdays on the stage of Sacred Heart Academy at 6:30 pm. For 

more information, contact Terry D. Maddox, M.M. – Minister of 

Music/Dir. of Fine Arts. We continue our rehearsals in preparations 

for our Patriotic Concert here in our Cathedral at 3 p.m. on Saturday, 

June 25th, and the 4:00 p.m. “Patriotic” Mass following the concert 

that day. 
 

CORPUS CHRISTI “COLORS”: Next weekend, June 18th & 

19th is the celebration of “Corpus Christi”(the Body & Blood of 

Christ – our Eucharistic Feast) Sunday; the last of the big Feast 

Celebrations before the “Green” Ordinary Time Sundays of the 

Summer. On “Corpus Christi” Sunday in much of the Christian 

World, believers usually wear white & light tan clothing 

symbolizing “the holiness and sacredness of Christ present in our 

Eucharist Meal”. 
 

NEEDED: 
The Cathedral Ministry Programs of Ushers, Hospitality, Greeters 

and Funeral Assistants are in need of additional members. Can you 

help? If interested, please contact the Rectory Office. Please 

prayerfully consider your possible contribution and pray for our 

wonderful Cathedral and her great ministries of service to the faith. 

 

PRAYER FOR PROTECTION FROM HURRICANES 
Father, may all the elements of nature obey Your command.  

Calm the storms that threaten us and turn our fear of Your 

power into praise of Your goodness.  Grant this, through Our 

Lord Jesus Christ, who lives and reigns with You in the unity of 

the Holy Spirit.  Amen. 
 


